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We are excited about the HBs proposed for fair campaign practices as we agree this
will help assure BIG money doesn't buy out our votes. It seems only fair that an
interested voter could find out who contributed what amount to any campaign.
Transparency is crucial! Thanks for caring about our democracy.
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